
Wredling Middle School 
Daily Announcements – November 2, 2016 

 

 Science Olympiad team will meet after school today in room 225 until 4:30. 
 

 The Wrestling Team won their home opener yesterday 65-42!  Practice today will end at 4:30pm. 
 

 Attention Jazz Lab!  Today there is required rehearsal after school from 3:30-4:10pm.  Please have a ride 
here to pick you up at 4:10pm.  Pick up a schedule from Mr. Dean with all future Jazz Lab dates! 

 

 Tonight's Choir Concert will be moved up to at 6:45 p.m. start.  Choir students need to be in their seats 
promptly at 6:00 and general audience seating will now begin at 6:30pm.  The concert will last 
approximately 45 minutes.  

 

 TSA will be meeting in room 403 this week at 3:30 to discuss their new project: Battlebots!  Come out, 
design, and build a battlebot that will fight others in a battle royale!  Make sure you bring a pencil, because 
you're going to want to start designing right away! 

 

 Costume Crew for the Fall Play will meet Thursday from 3:30-4:30. You can ride the activity bus or have a 
parent pick you up by 4:30.  Meet Ms. Weygandt outside the Black Box theatre. 

 

 Fellowship of Christian Athletes will meet tomorrow, November 3rd, from 3:30-4:30 p.m. in room 404.  
We will have snacks, play games, and have great discussions.  Hope to see you there! 

 

 This week is Spirit Week at Wredling!  Tomorrow is SPORTS DAY!  Represent your favorite sports teams 
(college or professional) by wearing t-shirts, jerseys, and a sports-related hat. 

 

 Attention all Tech crew members (lights, sound, construction), we will be meeting this Friday, November 
4th from 3:30 to 4:30 in the black box theater.  See Mr. O’Hagan if you have any questions. 

 

 Attention Cheer Club Girls:  We need to extend practice each Monday until 5:00.  We have so much to do 
to prepare for our upcoming exhibitions!  See you then! 

  

 Craft Club is making ornaments on November 15th and Holiday Cards on December 6th.  You don't have to 
be an artist to do either of these projects.  The time to sign up is now.  Go to All Things Art Studio Website 
and sign up today.  Don't miss out.  New members are always welcome.  

 

 Student Council would like to announce the 2016-2017 Executive Board 
President - Amelia Chipman 

Vice President - Teagan Ditsworth 
Treasurer - Aleesa Luecker 
Recording Secretary - Siya Nayyar 
Public Relations Director - Emily Quid 

 

 Wredling’s Student Council is participating in Socktober!  Bring new socks, or any warm weather wear 
(scarves, hats, mittens, gloves, etc.) to school until November 7th to help the needy and homeless in the 
Chicagoland area. 

 

Be a hero today.  Be helpful, empathetic, respectful, and open-minded. 

Thank you Wredling!  Have a great day! 


